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‘Being the best we can be with God’ 

   
Tuesday 5th January 2021                                   

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your patience today whilst we have made our arrangements for opening school to key 

workers’ children from tomorrow, Wednesday 6th January.  

 

We are now able to confirm that your child will be able to access a place in school. We will operate 

two bubbles at St Lawrence – Bubble A and Bubble B. Bubble A will cater for children in Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 and children will be based in the main building in Class 1, Bubble B will be a Year 3, 

4, 5 group and located in the demountable. Both will arrive and leave school at the original times of 

8:45am and 3:05pm. Please remember to socially distance on the school carpark and wait by the 

markers until the gate is opened by a member of teaching staff. 

  

Teachers will be in school on a rota basis. This is to minimise contacts, in line with Government 

advice, and to enable teaching staff to also provide remote learning for those children not attending 

school.  

 

We regret to inform you that Acorns before and after school club will not be able to run currently.  

 

Please make sure that the contact details we have for you are up to date in case we need to get in 

touch following an accident or if your child is unwell.  

 

Your child will be given further information tomorrow regarding PE days, equipment needed etc.  

 

School meals will be available and can be ordered on the day. A cold sandwich option of cheese, ham 

or tuna will be available on a Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. A hot meal will be available on a 

Wednesday and Friday. Tomorrow’s meal is pizza, waffle and beans. The usual payment procedure will 

be in place and those children in Key Stage One will remain in receipt of Universal Free School 

meals. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Alison Moore        Rebecca Nash 

Head of School        Executive Head Teacher 
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